





The BAWB Federation Bainbridge, Askrigg, and West Burton Primary Schools

Mid-Dale Excellence in Education

Executive Headteacher: Miss Charlotte L. Harper

June 2018

Dear Parents and carers,

You will be aware that due-diligence has been carried out to explore the possibility of West Burton CE Primary School leaving the BAWB federation.

There are three elements to this process and we feel it is important that we share these with you.

- The independent educational consultant report James Kilner.
 Mr Kilner gave an independent overview of the Federation from an educational perspective, visiting all three Schools.
- A statement from legal/HR officials regarding the impact on staffing and governance.
- A document outlining the financial implications of defederation of West Burton CE Primary School Sally Dunn (Head of Finance at NYCC)

These three documents are enclosed/attached for your information, further appendices will be available on the website.

The BAWB governing board met last night (19th June) and scrutinised and discussed these documents at length, a further meeting will be held on Wednesday 11th July when a final decision will be reached by the BAWB governing board.

Thank you for your patience during this lengthy process,

Kind regards

M. Price E. Harrison

Maxine Price Eleanor Harrison

Acting Executive Co-Headteachers